
Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We are delighted to present the Pre-Primary Wing Newsletter for the fourth quarter of the
2024-25 session. This edition encapsulates a vibrant showcase of our students' activities,
highlighting their boundless creativity, enthusiasm, and the joy they bring to our school
community.
Throughout this quarter, our little ones have been actively engaged and have shown
remarkable progress on their developmental journey. Each page of this newsletter
celebrates their growing skills and achievements.
As we approach the end of another successful year, our young learners are preparing to
take the next big step in their educational journey. The coming months will be filled with
enriching activities and meaningful transitions, ensuring they step forward with confidence
and curiosity. Our commitment remains steadfast in providing a nurturing environment
where every child can explore, discover, and thrive.
We are confident that you will cherish this newsletter, which beautifully captures the
essence of their learning experiences. Your continued support and involvement will play a
vital role as they take their next steps towards a bright and promising future.

Warm regards,
Director-Principal
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Our UKG students showcased their talent
through the wonderful drama

presentations, where they enacted stories
with a perfect blend of role-play, music,
and dance. These performances not only
brought stories to life but also helped the

children enhance their communication
skills, stage confidence, teamwork, and
collaboration. With expressive dialogues,

lively movements, and cheerful enthusiasm,
the young performers mesmerized the
audience. It was a delightful experience

that nurtured their creativity and
confidence on stage!
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The annual Sports Day was a vibrant
celebration of teamwork and sustainability.

The event began with a beautifully
coordinated drill where students formed a

giant butterfly, symbolizing
transformation and growth. This was

followed by the "Clean the Ocean" race,
where kids collected plastic waste while

running, spreading awareness about ocean
conservation and sustainable living. The day

was a perfect blend of fitness, fun, and a
meaningful message for a greener future

Annual Sports Day
Xav Sustainathon







Vasant Panchami

On the occasion of Vasant Panchami,
the UKG students participated in a
special assembly celebrating the

festival with enthusiasm. They learned
about the significance of the day and
the blessings of Goddess Saraswati,

the goddess of wisdom and learning.
The children joyfully offered flowers

and prayed for knowledge and
success. The celebration ended on a

joyful note, filling the atmosphere with
devotion and positivity.







The Rocksports Adventure Camp held in
school was an exciting and memorable

experience for the little explorers of UKG.
The young adventurers eagerly took on

various thrilling activities such as zip-lining,
commando net climbing, balancing beams,

tunnel crawling etc. , showcasing their
enthusiasm and bravery. Under the
guidance of trained instructors, the

children stepped out of their comfort
zones, building confidence, coordination,
and teamwork skills.  The camp not only

provided a fantastic outdoor adventure but
also helped instill a sense of resilience and
determination in the young minds. It was

truly a day of fun, learning, and
unforgettable memories!

Rocksports Adventure Camp:

 A Day of Fun and Exploration



















A Joyful Day at Leisure
Valley Park

The UKG class picnic at Leisure Valley
Park was a day filled with laughter,

excitement, and endless fun! The little ones,
brimming with energy, enjoyed the lush

green surroundings as they played games,
ran around freely, and bonded with their

friends.  The children relished their
delicious picnic snacks, sharing giggles

and stories under the open sky. Their
happiness knew no bounds as they

danced, played, and created beautiful
memories together. It was truly a day of

fun, friendship, and laughter, making it an
unforgettable experience for all!







Annual Presentation

The Monarch and the MasterChef: 
A Spectacular UKG Annual Concert

The Annual Concert of the UKG class was a
grand celebration of creativity and talent,
bringing to life the delightful theme—"The
Monarch and the MasterChef." The young
performers mesmerized the audience with
their confidence and enthusiasm as they
enacted a captivating story that blended
royalty with culinary wonders. Dressed in
vibrant costumes, the little monarchs and
masterchefs showcased their storytelling,

dance, and theatrical skills, leaving everyone
spellbound. The stage came alive with colorful

props, lively music, and heartwarming
performances, making it a truly magical

experience. The concert was a perfect blend of
fun, learning, and teamwork, highlighting the

students' hard work and dedication.
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Our Upper Kindergarten
students had a joyful and

colorful Holi celebration! The
teachers helped the little ones
create their own special Holi T-

shirts by hand-printing them
with bright colors. This fun

activity allowed the children to
explore their creativity while
getting into the festive spirit.
The celebration ended with a
delightful twist—playing Holi

with fresh flowers! The
children enjoyed tossing petals,
laughing, and celebrating in a

safe and joyful way.





KG Graduation Day:
A Heartwarming Celebration

The UKG Graduation Day was a proud and
emotional occasion, marking a significant

milestone as our little graduates prepared to
step into Grade 1. Dressed in adorable

graduation caps and gowns, the children
radiated joy and confidence as they walked
onto the stage, ready to embrace their new
journey. The highlight of the event was their

soulful performance of a beautiful Graduation
Day song, dedicated to their loving

teachers and parents.





Dear Teacher Moumita Mam and Heena Mam,

I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to both of you for the incredible
work you’ve done with my daughter, Aadhya, in UKG. Your dedication, care,

and teaching approach have had a significant impact on her growth and
development.

Aadhya has made remarkable progress in both her academic and personal
skills under your guidance. You’ve not only imparted essential knowledge but
also helped shape her into a more confident, well-rounded individual. The way

you’ve instilled values and life lessons in her is truly commendable. Your
patience, encouragement, and thoughtful teaching style have allowed Aadhya

to flourish in a positive and nurturing environment.

I appreciate how both of you focus not just on academics, but also on the
development of good habits, discipline, and important life skills. The effort you

put into polishing her, helping her understand the value of kindness,
teamwork, and respect, has made a lasting impression.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication. We are truly grateful for your
support in shaping Aadhya into a better individual and are excited to see her

continue to grow.

Warm Regards
Kanika Sharma



It was great to see how excited and engaged the kids were while
performing. It was lovely to see how children worked together as a

team, helping each other. Overall the performance was
heartwarming and brought a lot of joy. 

We deeply appreciate everything you do, not just for this event but
for your continuous support and encouragement throughout the

year.  
Thank you so much Ma'am

St. Xavier’s School hosted its much-awaited Annual Function on March 8th, coinciding beautifully with International
Women’s Day. This year’s theme, The Monarch and The Master Chef, was a unique and creative blend of royalty and

culinary excellence, showcasing the talents, confidence, and teamwork of the students.

The event was a grand spectacle, marked by the enthusiastic participation of students of grades KG and UKG. From the
very beginning, the energy in the air was palpable as the young performers took the stage with remarkable poise and
charisma. Their performances reflected months of dedication and hard work, leaving the audience mesmerized. The

theme was woven seamlessly into the acts, with students portraying monarchs and master chefs, symbolizing
leadership, creativity, and excellence.

The school management deserves high praise for organizing such a well-coordinated event. Everything, from the stage
setup to the lighting and sound arrangements, was handled flawlessly, ensuring that every performance was presented
at its best. The faculty and staff worked tirelessly to guide the students, and their efforts were evident in the seamless

flow of the program.

Each performance was a testament to the school’s commitment to holistic education. Dance sequences were vibrant
and expressive, blending classical and contemporary styles. Musical performances were equally captivating, with

students displaying their vocal and instrumental skills. The skits were a delightful mix of humor, drama, and meaningful
messages, perfectly aligning with the celebration of Women’s Day by highlighting the strength and resilience of women
throughout history and giving a meaningful lesson to break the stereotypes that cooking is not only a women’s job but

should be learned by everyone irrespective of gender. 

One of the standout moments of the evening was the grand finale, where students came together in a spectacular
display of unity and celebration. Their enthusiasm was contagious, earning them a standing ovation from the audience.

Overall, St. Xavier’s School once again proved its dedication to nurturing talent and fostering creativity among its
students. The Monarch and The Master Chef was not just an annual function—it was an inspiring celebration of art,

culture, and empowerment. Kudos to the students, teachers, and management for an unforgettable evening




